Good Afternoon Everyone,

In preparation for our upcoming tournament, Imperial Lanes has asked for a Mask mandate on Saturday. Due to high increase of cases and sicknesses,  ALL spectators in the concourse area as well as athletes and coaches when they are NOT in the bowlers area must wear a mask.  

Please inform your families who may travel to watch your athletes that they will need masks to enter the building. If spectators choose not adhere to the mask policy, they will be asked to leave without a refund on their admission. We need to keep bowling safe so we do not get shutdown in the future. 

We are also limiting our movement to only 6 lanes so this will help keep parents in a small block.  We will have a full house on saturday so let's all be safe.

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thanks 
Dennis Crescenti
LCN Bowling
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